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    Sister Elizabeth’s 

Visit!

On Thursday the 24th of January 2014, Sr Elizabeth came to our school for Catholic Schools Week. She talked about how things were in the olden days. When Catholics couldn’t go to mass and pray. She told us about God and how we could be better catholic people.

We really enjoyed her coming to see us, and we learned lots of things.

We enjoyed the stories she told us, we hope she will come and visit us again next year.
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By Orlagh O’Connor and Michelle Mc Geown P.6
